
MEN’S SECTION COMMITTEE MEETING 

31st August 2018 

Start Time:  10.00am 

Present: K.Wylie – Chair M.Brown – Vice-chair L.Wise – Secretary 

Committee:  B.Drew, J.Lovatt 

 

1. Finals Day schedule confirmed. 
 

2. August Monthly Draw completed. 
 

3. Rearranged Open Pairs Competition, 9th September 2018.  Arrangements 
in hand.  Paperwork and scorecards prepared.  Prize monies confirmed 
and cash float and raffle tickets available. 
 

4. LW: Management Committee meeting arranged for Monday 17th 
September to prepare an agenda for the Annual General Meeting, 23rd 
September. 
 

5. KW:  The Men’s Section wish to advise the Management Committee of 
their appreciation of the work undertaken by Club coaches J.Lovatt and 
L.Wise in completing a Bowls Development Alliance programme to 
attract new bowlers which resulted in the sum of £175 being received 
from the BDA. 
 

6. No further business.  There will be no further planned meetings of the 
Men’s Section Committee in the present season.  The secretary will 
arrange for registration of members with Bowls Northumberland Men’s 
Section and the Northern Bowls League to allow participation in 2019 
competitions. 


